
Sunday School

Morning Service

Homebuilders Class
(Building S | Steven Froelke, teacher)

Evening Service

Wednesday

9:45 AM
10:45 AM
5:00 PM

6:00 PM
7:00 PM

Wednesday Offering

Church Offering

Faith Promise

FBC Trust Fund

Nehemiah Project

$1,055.99 

$87,718.86

$38,430.30

$2,267.33

$630.73

Week of 05.12.24

OFFERING TOTALSSERVICE TIMES

The Transformers Kids’ Clubs will begin their summer session this Wednesday 
for children in the Beginner 1 through Junior High 8 Sunday school departments. 
Clubs will meet during the midweek service in these locations:

Beginner 1 & 2	 Beginner 2 Department-Main Auditorium, Third Floor
Primary 1		 Beginner 1 Department-Main Auditorium, Third Floor		
Primary 2		 Primary 1 Department-Main Auditorium, Third Floor
Junior 3  		 Primary 2 Department-Main Auditorium, Third Floor		
Junior 4		  Fellowship Hall-Main Auditorium, Third Floor
Junior 5		  East Hallway of Main Auditorium, Third Floor	
Junior High 6-8 	 Youth Center Auditorium
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Y O U T H  C O N F E R E N C E  H A M M O N D

JOSEPH BROWN
Washington, Iowa

RANDY DIGNAN
Jefferson City, Missouri

RANDY YOUMANS
Durham, North Carolina 

JULY 16-18, 2024

Save the date to attend our 52nd 
Annual Youth Conference! Our 

speakers have a passion to reach 
this generation for the Lord Jesus 

Christ and to see young people 
serve Him with their lives!

Join us for this exciting, once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to experience Japan! Participants will be 
visiting iconic and world-famous locations, as well as spending time with FBMI missionaries, Go and 

Danielle Oishi and Brendan and Karin Morgan and family. You will enjoy visiting the Senri Newtown Baptist 
Church, as well, which was started over fifty years ago by missionary statesman Don Sisk.

Welcome to First Baptist Church! Whether you are 
a longtime member or a first-time visitor, we are 

thrilled to have you in church today! We would love 
to meet you in the West Overflow Room for our 

Visitors' Reception after the Sunday morning 
service. May your time with us be a blessing  

to you and your family!

Pastor John Wilkerson

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF HAMMOND
473 Sibley Street | Hammond, Indiana

219.932.0711 | fbchammond.com

A PASSION FOR THEE AND 
POWERFUL PRAISE

May 19, 2024

A

JAPAN MISSIONS TRIP
JULY 23 - AUGUST 2, 2024 MORE INFORMATION ON FBMI.ORG



SPRING 
SEMESTER 

JANUARY 10 -
MAY 16, 2023

DISCIPLESHIP CLASS 
at 5:00 p.m. today

 in the West Overflow Room
Level 1, Lesson 2: "Eternal Security"

FBC YOUTH BASEBALL
FREE ADMISSION
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday
evenings beginning at 5:30 on the 
fields at Baptist City in Schererville.

The FBC Men’s Summer Softball League 
will begin on Saturday, June 1, and all men 
ages 16 and older are invited to participate.
For more information, please contact Aaron 

Eggers at 219.669.3021 to be put in touch with 
one of the coaches. Each coach determines 

the cost for each player based on league 
fee and jerseys, which will be $40-$60 per 

person for the entire season.

CITY BAPTIST HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION
The entire church family is invited to the City Baptist High School Graduation 
Exercises tonight at 6:00 in the Main Auditorium.

EVENTS AT HAMMOND BAPTIST SCHOOLS
• Hammond Baptist Junior High School would like to invite the church family  
   to their annual Academic Fair this Tuesday from 9:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. in 
   the Hammond Baptist Schools’ Billings Gymnasium in Schererville.
• The church family is invited to the Hammond Baptist Grade School 
   Kindergarten Graduation this Tuesday at 6:00 p.m. in the Don Boyd 
   Auditorium at Hammond Baptist Schools in Schererville.

HAMMOND BAPTIST HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION
Hammond Baptist High School would like to invite the church family to their 
Graduation Exercises this Friday, May 24, at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Auditorium.

ATTENTION, PARENTS/BUS WORKERS
All parents and bus workers are asked to please accompany any children who 
leave the auditorium for any reason.

PRAYER REQUEST  
Please pray for the 8th Grade Class of City Baptist School, as they enjoy their 
class trip this Monday through Wednesday, and for all of the students of City 
Baptist School, as their last day of school will be this Thursday.

REMEMBER IN PRAYER

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Register online by scanning this QR code with your 
smart phone, in the Youth Center on Sunday mornings, 
or at the Youth Counter on Sunday or Wednesday 
evenings. There will be a meeting on Sunday,
June 2, at 5:15 p.m. in the Youth Center for all parents 
and campers attending the “A” Teen Summer Camp.

DAY

Sunday

Monday

Tuesday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Thursday

Saturday

Saturday

Saturday

Saturday

TIME

5:OO PM

7:45 AM

6:30 AM

8:30 AM

6:30 AM

6:00 PM

8:30 AM

6:00 PM

9:00 AM

10:00 AM

5:00 PM

6:00 PM

LOCATION

FBC MA Pastor's Waiting Room

HBS Don Boyd Auditorium

HBS Don Boyd Auditorium

Memory Lane Funeral Home

FBC AOB, Room 132

FBC MA Second-Floor SE Class

HB Grade School Lunchroom

HBS Don Boyd Auditorium

FBC AOB, Room 132

FBC Building T

FBC AOB, Room 132

HBS Don Boyd Auditorium

LEADER

Rick Sparks

Michelle Voshall (ladies)

Pastor Wilkerson

David Crutchfield

Pastor Wilkerson

Ruth Allen (ladies)

Connie Vignere (ladies)

Dan Siemer (men)

Tory Sullivan (ladies)

Roy Moffitt (men)

Jon Condict (men)

Eddie Lapina (men)

PRAYER GROUPS

Tuesday, May 21:
South Pacific Circle – 10:00 a.m.; FBC Building C; potluck brunch; children welcome; 
	 contact Cynthia Harley at 219.932.4129.

MEETING this WEEK

MEMORIAL DAY
Join us for a special service this

REMEMBER & HONOR  AT MEMORY LANE MEMORIAL PARK

The entire church family is invited to attend our 
annual Memorial Day service at our own Memory Lane 

Memorial Park on Monday, May 27, from 10:00-
10:30 a.m. All church members are asked to please 

park at Hyles-Anderson College and utilize the shuttle 
bus service to Memory Lane, which will begin at 9:00 

a.m. All veterans are encouraged to wear their 
uniforms for this special occasion, if possible. If you 

have any questions regarding the service, please call 
the Memory Lane Office at 219.322.2050.

Make plans now to view the annual Hammond
 Baptist High School Woodshop Displays next Sunday, 

May 26, in the first-floor hallway of the Main 
Auditorium from 4:30-5:50 p.m. and for 

45 minutes following the evening service.


